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Gospel Values: 

Justice, Temperance, Prudence, Fortitude 

Super Citizens 

Ezra 

Delilah 

Ophelia 

Annabelle 

Malachy 

Gabby 

Branches of Love 

Jameson 

Bonnie 

Cameron 

Stefan 

Leo 

 

Uniform: 

We are now well into Autumn and 

your child needs to wear layers to 

keep themselves warm and have a 

waterproof coat every day. If your 

child wears a skirt, they should wear 

tights (not leggings) or trousers if they 

prefer. 

 

Message from Mrs Fearn: 

What a week we’ve had. Hazel Class 

wrote a book! Sycamore Class met a 

tortoise and we all had our photos 

taken! 

We have worked hard and learnt a lot 

about what Remembrance Day means 

and why we observe two minutes 

silence. 

Have a wonderful weekend, rest and 

read and we look forward to another 

great week starting on Monday. 

 Best wishes, 

P Fearn 

The Bank of Dreams and Nightmares: 

Hazel Class worked with The Bank of 

Dreams and Nightmares to create a 

magnificent book, complete with 

illustrations. The PTFA paid for the charity 

to come in to work with us to help 

develop an intriguing story and each 

child wrote their own ending. 
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Netball Tournament: 

Our Netball Team powered their 

way through the Tournament on 

Tuesday and came a very 

respectable fifth against strong 

opposition. They showed grace 

and true good sportsmanship 

thoughout and were a credit to 

our school. 

 

Christmas Designs: 

Don’t forget to bring in your child’s designs 

and orders for Christmas cards, baubles 

etc by Monday 13th November afternoon. 

 

Christmas Luncheon: 

Wednesday 13th December! Don’t forget 

to order your child’s special lunch! 

 

PTFA News: 

Our amazing PTFA are having a 

Christmas Fayre on Friday 1st 

December 2023 (volunteers to 

staff stalls would be great. Please 

email scptfa@gmail.com ) 

There will be a PTFA Coffee 

Morning in November, more 

details to follow! 

 

Christmas Fayre 1st December 3pm 

We would like to ask for class donations for 

the stalls: 

OAK mince pies  

SYCAMORE lucky dip prizes new or old 

ASH chocolate/sweets  

HAZEL jolly jars  

MAPLE bottles (wine, shampoo etc) 

Please bring in donations by 22nd 

November. Thank you. 

 

Kids Corner: 

Sycamore Class have been learning about dinosaurs. Mrs Middleton brought 

Sticky (?) the tortoise in and they learned all about the similarities between 

tortoises and prehistoric creatures. 

             

Joke from Daniel R: Why don’t vampires have friends? Because they’re a pain in 

the neck! 

Lilly liked 

learning about 

dinosaur bones 

Louie liked 

the  

feel of the  

tortoise 

shell 
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